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1. The Academic Program Review Council met twice weekly during Fall Semester from 

September to November.  It met once during Winter Semester. 
2. During the fall, APRC reviewed and made recommendations regarding seventeen 

program panels. These recommendations were made to and passed by the Academic 
Senate at a meeting on November 15, 2005. 

3. The Vice President for Academic Affairs responded to the recommendations in 
memorandum detailing its responses and actions in March 2006. 

4. At its Winter Semester meeting APRC endorsed the review process for non-degree 
programs that will be presented to the Senate on April 25, 2006. 

5. The twelve panels for the programs under review in the 2006-2007 cycle began their 
work in August 2005. The rough drafts of their reports are due June 15, 2006. 
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